
4/2/2013  Page 1 of 1 
#13-0174 
 

 
                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0174  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: April 2, 2013 
  
TITLE: Motion – Greater Fort Lauderdale Sister Cities International, Inc. 

Agreement – Annual funding allocation - $19,000 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended the City Commission authorize the proper City officials to enter into 
an agreement between the City of Fort Lauderdale and Greater Fort Lauderdale Sister 
Cities International, Inc. (Sister Cities) to allow for the approved fiscal year 2012-2013 
funding allocation of $19,000.   
 
Background 
Each year since 2008, the City Commission has approved the funding allocation 
agreement ($19,000) with Sister Cities.  The funds are to provide Sister Cities with an 
office, to be selected at the discretion of the City (currently in suite 1400, 101 NE 3 
Avenue, Fort Lauderdale) with an annual rent plus pro-rata share of all expenses 
charged in addition by property management company (taxes, insurance, operations 
costs) to be paid by Sister Cities. 
 
Resource Impact 
Subject to the finalization of the agreement, the City will issue Greater Fort Lauderdale 
Sister Cities International, Inc. a single payment in the amount of $19,000. 
 
 

 

 

Attachment   
Exhibit 1 - Agreement 
 

Prepared by: Karen Reese, Economic Development Representative 
Department Director: Greg Brewton, Sustainable Development  

FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION:

FISCAL SUB SUB

YEAR FUND FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME OBJECT # SUBOBJECT NAME AMOUNT

2013 001 01 General Fund GEN010101 General Fund 4204

Operational 

Subsidies 19,000.00     

TOTAL 19,000.00     


